7.24.2018 Captain’s Email
Hello swim and dive families! We hope you’ve all had a pleasant summer so far. We’re so excited for this coming season, it’s starting so soon! Here are a couple important dates/pieces of information for you. We also welcome new swimmers and divers so please forward this email to families you think may be interested.

1. Captain’s practice is August 6-10th from 10-11am. We will meet right by the entrance of Pershing Park. Captain’s practice is not mandatory but highly encouraged and is a good way to get to know us captains and fellow teammates. For captain’s practice, wear comfortable clothes, bring a water bottle. Plans may change based on weather but we will let you all know that closer to the day of. Practice starts August 13th. 
1. The link for apparel is live! Sweatshirts, sweatpants, and t-shirts are not required but they are a fun addition and way to show team spirit. Warm up jackets are also not required but definitely come in handy and are really good for meets. The team suit is required. The link is open through August 10th.  http://www.elsmoreswim.com/index.php?tid=153
1. Volunteer opportunities! We will be looking for volunteers for pasta party hosts, home meets, and especially the Laker Invite which is September 15th. There will be chances to volunteer all day. A later email will be sent out with a link to sign up. The Laker Invite is the biggest fundraiser of the year and requires as much participation as possible to be successful. There will be a parent meeting on August 22nd at 6:00pm in Flex Suite 3 at Southwest. 

Feel free to contact either captain at anytime. The full season calendar is also attached. We’re really excited for the upcoming season!

Thank you,
Fiona and Mae

Mae:
maeniebuhr28@gmail.com
612-790-9671

Fiona:
fionaschultz1@gmail.com
612-599-9078
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